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 Jonathan 

Robinson

I a m writing to comment on and object to the proposed development of 20 Busby Place into 6 self-contained 

units.

The proposed change is an over-development of the site. The property was relatively recently built as part of a 

diverse and integrated scheme now known as North Point Square, The scheme provided for a high-density 

scheme comprising flats and houses. Additional development of one of the houses into separate units as 

proposed is, by definition, over-development.

The proposed increase in density will have a negative impact on immediate neighbors, by resulting in 

increased noise and  related disturbance.
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